
 

2025 Scholarship Application to  
UMaine 4-H Camp and Learning Centers  

The camp requires a non-refundable application fee which is not covered by the Merrymeeting Audubon Scholarship. Please choose 
one of the following options for the remaining camp tuition. Use TAB to move from field to field. 

  Full Scholarship                            Half Scholarship 

                    
Camper Name  Age  Preferred pronouns 
             
Street Address  Town, State, Zip 
                    
Birth Date  Current Grade  School 

 

Has this child previously received a scholarship from Merrymeeting Audubon?  No     Yes      

Camp child is/will be registered for:    

 Tanglewood               Blueberry Cove                  Bryant Pond                 Greenland Point  

             
Program Name  Dates 

 

How did you learn about the Merrymeeting Audubon scholarship program? 

Teacher/School Employee      Merrymeeting Audubon website     Friend/Family    Other* 

      
*If Other, please tell us how you heard about our scholarship program 

 

To the Camper: Please write a paragraph (on the back of this application or in an email) in your own words that 
describes which program you want to attend and why, what you like about nature and the outdoors, and/or what you 
want do or to learn about at camp. 

                    
Parent/Guardian Name  Email  Best phone 

 

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 31, 2025    

Send applications by email to mpage815@gmail.com or by postal mail to  

Merrymeeting Audubon, PO Box 51, Brunswick, ME 04011 

Notification of scholarship awards will be made by email on or before April 15, 2025. If you have any questions or if you 
have not heard from us by then, please contact Peggy Page at mpage815@gmail.com or (207)650-0549. 


